
MEMORANDUM  

  

TO:                 All TMSL Captains, Referees and Interested Parties 

 FROM:           Carl A. Piccarreta, President Tucson Metro Soccer League 

 RE:                 Game day rosters  

 DATE:           June 16, 2015 

                                                                                                                                                                 

As a reminder to all, Team Captains are required to provide a paper, game day roster to the Match 

Referee.  There are no exceptions.  Showing the Referee an on-line copy of your roster or a hand-

written roster is insufficient.  Anything other than the legible, printed copy of your roster, printed off 

the web, will result in your team forfeiting the day’s match. 

  

Please keep in mind that the summer does not relax League rules and by-laws. 

  

Thank you. 


